
NOTICE OF A LOCATION PUBLIC HEARING 

8th Street Improvements (Bentonville) P.E. 
Benton County  

AHTD Job No. 090218 

 
The City of Bentonville will conduct an open forum Location Public Hearing to discuss the 
proposed improvements to 8th Street in Bentonville.  The Location Public Hearing will be 
held on Thursday, December 15, 2011, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., at the Bentonville 
Downtown Activity Center, located at 215 SW A Street in Bentonville.  At the hearing, 
participants can review the findings of the Environmental Assessment and learn more about 
the proposed roadway and interchange improvements.  City of Bentonville staff and project 
team members will be available to answer questions.  
 
Project information will be provided in an open house format; no formal presentation will be 
made.  The public is invited to visit any time during the scheduled hours to view the exhibits, 
ask questions, and offer comments. 

A copy of the Environmental Assessment will be available for public inspection between 
November 15, 2011 and December 15, 2011 at the following locations: 
 
 Bentonville Community Development Building, 305 SW A Street, Bentonville, Arkansas 72712 
 Bentonville City Hall Building, 117 West Central, Bentonville, Arkansas 72712 
 Bentonville Public Library, 405 South Main, Bentonville, Arkansas 72712 
 Northwest Arkansas Community College, Pauline Whitaker Library, One College Drive, 

Bentonville, AR 72712 
 
An electronic version of the Environmental Assessment may be reviewed at the City of 
Bentonville’s project website at http://www.bentonvillear.com/8th_street_project.html. 
  
Persons wishing to submit written statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to 
making verbal or written statements at the Location Public Hearing may send them to Shari 
Cannon-Mackey, c/o Burns & McDonnell, 9400 Ward Parkway, Kansas City, MO 64114.  Such 
submissions must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, December 30, 2011.  If you have any 
additional questions concerning this announcement, please contact Shari Cannon-Mackey at 
(816) 349-6852.   
 
Anyone needing project information or special accommodations under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) may contact Joab Ortiz at 816-349-6766 or via email at 
jortiz@burnsmcd.com.  Hearing or speech impaired persons may also contact Arkansas Relay 
at 7-1-1 or 1-800-285-1121 (hearing customers) or 1-800-285-1131 (deaf customers).  
Requests should be made no later than December 12, 2011. 
 
Burns & McDonnell complies with the ADA of 1990, as amended, Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and other federal equal 
opportunity laws; and therefore, does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, 
national origin, religion, or disability, in admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, 
its programs or activities.  For discrimination complaints or inquiries, contact Melissa Wood at 
816-822-3129 or email mwood@burnsmcd.com.  

 
This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape, and 
in Braille.  


